
 

Stop the Bleed 

The Three Village Central School District administration is generously opening up Stop 

the Bleed training to parents and guardians.  Uncontrolled bleeding is the number one 

cause of preventable death from trauma.  In this free training, you will learn how to 

control bleeding in an injured person, even yourself.   

The program will be held Thursday November 7, 2019 at 6:30pm at the North 

Country Administration Building. 

Please click the link below to be directed to the sign up. 

   

https://tinyurl.com/y2wfw992 

https://tinyurl.com/y2wfw992

